
 
 
 

May 11, 2017 
 
Dear Fellow Shareholders, 
 
The annual meeting date for CEL-SCI Corporation has been changed to Monday, June 12, 2017 
at 10:30 a.m. local time in Baltimore, MD.  Enclosed you will find a new notice of annual 
meeting and proxy card or voting instruction form.   All materials that were either mailed to you 
or e-mailed to you earlier remain the same.  The proposals have not changed.  If you have 
already voted you do not need to vote again.  
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors and management, we would like to thank all of our 
shareholders for their continued support.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Geert Kersten 
Director and Chief Executive Officer 


